
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Redacted 

1/19/2011 5:50:53 PM 
'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpue.ea.gov) 
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Pagedar, Sujata (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=sxpg); Kahlon, 
Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov);lRedacted ' 

Redacted Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: CCA implementation reporting—Energy Division Data Request 

Actually, DRs are probably best sent through the regulatory group handling CCA issues. Specifically, 
Sujata Pajetar and Redacted 

Of course if you send it to me I will forward it to them for handling. We work with them on the 
responses. 

Sebastien 

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 5:43 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Redacted 

Redacted Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux; 
Subject: RE: CCA implementation reporting-Energy Division Data Request 

Ah, sorry to both of you. I thought DRs had to go through you, Erik, or I would have sent directly to 
Sebastien. My mistake. 

Steve 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 5:34 PM 
To: Roscow, Steve; 
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: RE: CCA implementation reporting-Energy Division Data Request 

Redacted 
Redacted / 

Steve, I've forwarded your request to Sebastien and he will follow-up with you. Thanks, Erik 

SB GT&S 0761788 

mailto:steve.roscow@cpue.ea.gov
mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:EBJl@pge.com


From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 5:04 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); [Redacted I 
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: CCA implementation reporting-Energy Division Data Request 

Hi Erik and Shannon, 

Can you update the attached information for time periods ending 12/31/2010? 

If possible, we will need this by next Friday, January 28, in order to include it in our report to the 
Legislature due January 31. I realize this is less time than the customary 10 business days, but I think 
the request is just an update of existing responses, and it is important that we include this if at all 
possible. 

1. Customer opt-out information (I'm assuming you still know this, even though Marin took over this 
function post D. 10-05-050) 

2. "Below the line" spending summaries 
3. How would PG&E propose to demonstrate how much money it has spent to "facilitate" Community 

Choice Aggregation? Is it possible for PG&E to provide this part of the response by January 28, 
or does PG&E need a full 10-business day response period? 

Please call with any questions— 

Thank you-

Steve Roscow 

CPUC Energy Division 

415-703-1189 

SB GT&S 0761789 

mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov


SB GT&S 0761790 


